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Dear Child Care Provider  

The Department of Human Services, Division of Family (DHS/DFD) is making grants available to child care 
providers participating in the state’s Child Care Subsidy Program.  The Health & Safety-Sanitizing and 
Cleaning Grant includes a specific emphasis on improving the overall health and safety of child care 
programs by offering priority assistance to providers with limited resources.  Interested Child Care Providers 
must comply with Child Care Development block Grant requirements including staff completion of pre-
service health and safety trainings. In order to be considered for grant eligibility all required documentation 
must be included with the application.   Child Care Providers who have received funding for these services 
from any other sources such as school districts or private grants, are not eligible for this grant. 
 
 

Application Submission 
 

Licensed Centers, Youth Camps 
Must apply through the NJCCIS Systems 

www.njccis.com    
 

Family Child Care Programs 
 Must apply through the local 

 Child Care Resource& Referral Agency 
1-800-332-9227 

 
If you have additional questions regarding this grant opportunity, please contact DFD Staff at 609-588-2163 
or email us at DFD.Childcare@dhs.nj.gov  
 

http://www.njccis.com/
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